Dear Ms Cann,

We refer to your e-mail dated 7/10/2022 in which you make a request for access to documents, registered on 10/10/2022 under the above mentioned reference number.

The reply to your request could not be finalised today. Therefore, we are not in a position to complete the handling of your application within the extended time limit of 15 working days, which expires today (23/11/2022). Please be reassured that we are doing our best to be able to send you the reply as soon as possible.

We apologise for this additional delay and for any inconvenience this may cause.

Kind regards,

The GROW ACCESS TO DOCUMENTS Team